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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-052 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 19, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Reminder: Updated Job Aid for Expense Report Entry for Meals and 
Meal(s) Provided Available Now 
 

 
ITS has updated the functionality of our Peoplesoft Expense module in compliance with 
the State Accounting Office (SAO).  The SAO travel policy changes for preparing your 
Meals and Meal(s) Provided expense reimbursements were effective September 1, 
2023.  
 
The updated Job Aid can be found on the GeorgiaFIRST Financials website here. 
 
Additionally, users can view the Overnight Travel Meal Per Diem 75% 1st/Last day 
Calculations document on the SAO's website here. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.usg.edu%2Fgafirst-fin%2Fdocumentation%2Fcategory%2Ftravel_and_expenses&data=05%7C01%7Canna.reid%40usg.edu%7Cfb3fe20978c048bf543b08dbab012ff0%7C4711f877fb3a4f11aaab3c496800c23d%7C0%7C0%7C638291793835024093%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Smse5ctWCySEvwXZj989ob9URN3JK4Wr4tArjL8nLu8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsao.georgia.gov%2Ftravel%2Fstate-travel-policy&data=05%7C01%7Canna.reid%40usg.edu%7Cd762cfc053de4aee1d3708dbb910a064%7C4711f877fb3a4f11aaab3c496800c23d%7C0%7C0%7C638307253316886755%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rBB1ZzgibSZ5jL7DjXfsFE6eTnEZC1Ik1XrDOOAHbTM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
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